From: Charles Fields

To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda item 9(c)
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 11:30:27 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: Agenda item 9(c) Discussion of Ordinance No. 967

Greeting Council Members:

I am writing as a 37-year resident of Richmond Beach who very strongly recommends that Shoreline acquire this
beach property and provide access to it for all our residents. It’s time to make this beautiful beach officially public.

By the way, do you know if any part of the new bridge was paid for with taxpayer money or was it all paid for by
the residents of 27th Ave. NW?

Thank you,

Charles R. Fields
19519 26th Ave. NW
Shoreline, WA 98177
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